LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING September 22, 2025

TOPIC: Voting Delegates for 2025 MASB Delegate Assembly

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve Mark Johnson, Madeline Acosta, Liz Jarvis and Dave MacFarland as voting delegates, and Karen Bradford, Colleen Burton and Crystal Frank as alternates for the MASB Delegate Assembly in Traverse City, Michigan, on October 23, 2025.

RATIONALE:

Delegates will decide MASB's positions on a wide variety of issues affecting education. In addition, Board members are encouraged to attend educational, leadership, and developmental workshops, conferences, and seminars which will assist them in the performance of their duties.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

There is no cost for Voting Delegates. The Delegate Assembly takes place at the MASB Annual Leadership Conference; the expenses for the conference were approved at a previous Board meeting.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent

EXH	IBI	Τ	S:	

None

Off/Supt/tg